
                                      ALL SAINTS CHURCH                 
                                        1342 LANCASTER AVENUE                                                     
                             SYRACUSE, NEW YORK 13210 | (315) 472-9934                                                              
                       A welcoming, diverse parish in the Catholic Tradition 
 

                          Office Hours: Monday – Friday 10am – 2pm 
                                    E-mail: parish@allsaintssyracuse.org 
                                     Website: www.allsaintssyracuse.org 
 

April 20 & 21, 2024                                                                          Fourth Sunday of Easter 
Scripture for this week: Acts 4:8-12; Ps 118:1, 8-9, 21-23, 26, 28, 29; 1 Jn 3:1-2; Jn 10:11-18   
Scripture for next week: Acts 9:26-31; Ps 22:26-27, 28, 30, 31-32; 1 Jn 3:18-24; Jn 15:1-8 
Please find the link to our live-streamed masses, etc. on our website immediately below the 'All Are Welcome' 
message on the opening page, or on the Mass (Video & In-person) page on the 'Worship' tab. You can also 
connect via our Facebook page or YouTube channel.  
 

Gluten Free hosts are always available at our Masses. Just let Meg or Fr. Fred know before Mass or indicate  
your request to the Minister of Communion. 

 

On this 4th Sunday of Easter – also known as Good Shepherd Sunday – we join the Church in 
celebrating the 61st World Day of Prayer for Vocations. We pray that all receive the grace to 
discern and faithfully live their vocation as disciples of Christ – married, single, ordained, or 
religious. We ask especially for vocations to our diocesan priesthood, deaconate, the Society of 
Jesus, Sisters of St. Joseph of Carondelet and Sister of St. Francis of the Newmann Community.  

 

We pray also for an increase in the recognition of the baptismal equality of women that endows them with the 
same capacity to be called to ordained ministry: “In Christ, women and men are clothed with the same baptismal 
dignity and receive equally the variety of gifts of the Spirit,” states the interim document from the ongoing 
Synod on Synodality. “We are called together into a communion of loving, non-competitive relationships in 
Christ, and to a co-responsibility to be expressed at every level of the Church’s life.” (9b) Let us all continue to 
listen to the Spirit speaking through our Synodal journey as we work to create the inclusive and authentic 
Community that Jesus envisioned. Amen!  

     UUU  
Our Black Catholic Taskforce is filled with gratitude for the wonderful success of last 
weekend’s Convocation of Catholics of African Descent! Our collective efforts surpassed all 
expectations, leaving an energy in Central New York and beyond. The resonance of our 
celebration of culture and faith is profound, even reaching friends as far as Florida who 
joined us via livestream. The excitement and gratitude of many serve as a testament to the 
exceptional experience we provided for all who attended. It speaks volumes about the 
strength of our parish community — as well as the need to reinvigorate Ministry with 
Catholics of African Descent.  
 

The Taskforce and Pastoral Team extends special thanks to the Caring Hands Committee for their outstanding 
contributions. The beautiful décor, delicious food, and warm hospitality created an atmosphere of warmth and 
inclusion. Darris and Millie Williams are thanked for their exceptional hospitality towards ValLimar and Frank, 
providing transportation and seeing that they were well nourished. 
 

As a Parish we all express deep gratitude to Lauren Hardee-Chase for her leadership and the entire Black 
Catholic Taskforce for making this event a reality! Before leaving, our Keynote speaker, ValLimar Jansen noted 
that if she lived anywhere in this area, All Saints would be her Parish! 
 

As we bask in the afterglow of this event, the Taskforce notes that there is still work to be done! Stay tuned!  
                                                                     UUU 

FIRST EUCHARIST MASS: SATURDAY, MAY 4, 1pm! Let us continue to hold each of 
our 15 children and their families in our prayer as they make their final preparations for this 
beautiful Sacrament!                    ~~~~~ 

 

ONLY A FEW WEEKS LEFT FOR FAITH FORMATION!  
Sun., April 21 & 28 – NO FAITH FORMATION (School Break); Sun., May 5 – Faith Formation 
Sun., May 12 – NO FAITH FORMATION (Mother’s Day); Sun., May 19 – Last day of Faith Formation! 

          Our Mission Statement 
 

In the spirit of Vatican II, All Saints 
Parish is an open and welcoming 

Catholic Christian Community, joyfully 
grounded in the Eucharist that strives to 

live the Gospel call to holiness and 
justice and loving service to all. 

 

mailto:parish@allsaintssyracuse.org
http://www.allsaintssyracuse.org/
https://www.allsaintssyracuse.org/
https://www.allsaintssyracuse.org/mass
https://www.facebook.com/allsaintssyr/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCYrYv9lqOf5XxU6f1tk34xQ


FROM THE FINANCE COMMITTEE: Offertory Collection the week of Apr. 13 & 14 = $5,445.10!  
As always, thank you for your continued generosity to our Parish, our Mission & Ministry! 

++++++++ 

A SPECIAL NOTE: Our Fr. Andy Szebenyi, SJ conveys sincere thanks to ALL 
who remembered him at Easter with cards and messages! As always, he 
expresses his love for ALL at All Saints and notes that he prays for The 
Parish and all members daily in his on-going Ministry of Prayer! 
                                                                ~~~~~                  
A HUGE thank you to ALL who contributed in honor or 
memory of loved ones for our beautiful Easter flowers! The 
donations go beyond the Easter Season to help keep our 
sacred space graced with living plants and flowers 
throughout the year! Please see the list attached to this 
Bulletin. 
 
 
NEW BOOK STUDY BEGINS THIS TUESDAY – April 23! 10-11:15am – The Group will begin 
discussing “FOLLOWING CHRIST in a CONSUMER SOCIETY” by John E. Kavanaugh. In our era of 
fraud, corruption and the relentless celebration of image over substance, Kavanaugh’s impassioned plea 
that we turn away from the false and dehumanizing gospel of consumerism and embrace our true 
humanity in Christ is, perhaps, more urgent then when he first wrote it. All are Welcome! The Group will 
continue for 6 weeks – ending on May 28. Gatherings are in the Tomczak Room in church. Please contact 
Michael Songer at 315-466-8482 OR allsaintsff@syrdio.org to arrange for a book. For those able, a $7 
donation for the book is appreciated. 
 

~~~~~~~ 
 

~~~~~     ~~~~~     ~~~~~ 

BIBLE STUDY: WHO IS THE HOLY SPIRIT?? This week Our Bible Study 
groups continue a 6-week study of Biblical References to the Spirit, in preparation 
for the Feast of Pentecost – when we celebrate the “descent of the Holy Spirit.” 
Tuesday evenings and Wednesday mornings groups will share lessons on texts 
mentioning the Spirit in the Old Testament; then during the first three weeks of May, 
will study references to the Holy Spirit in the New Testament, culminating in the 

Feast of Pentecost on May 19. All are welcome to join. Please contact Mary Jureller [text: 315-382-8039 or 
email: giege39@gmail.com] so she can order enough booklets.  
                      

 TTTTTT   
 
From the LGBTQ+ Taskforce: All are invited to gather on TUESDAY, May 7 at 7pm in church for an open 
dialogue on issues and concerns raised by the new Vatican Document “Dignitas Infinita” (“Infinite 
Dignity”), as well as the Letter written by the Mom of a transgender child to Pope Francis. Links to the 
Letter & the Vatican Document can be found here. Hard copies are available in our Greeting Area.  

          
       TTTTTT 
 
HALLELUIAH!! ST. LUCY’S PANCAKE BREAKFAST IS COMING BACK! 
 

The St. Lucy’s Justice & Peace Committee invites all to come to a pancake breakfast on Sunday, April 28 
in St. Lucy’s Gym – 11am-12:30pm. Serving pancakes, sausage, juice, apple crisp and coffee or tea – along 
with great conversation! Free Will Offering will support our joint Maternal Health Care Ministry in 
Villanueva, Nicaragua. 
 

IMPORTANT NOTE: THE APRIL 24 Friends of Dorothy Dinner has been cancelled. 
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THIS IS THE DAY THE LORD HAS MADE!!! 
SAVE THE DATE to CELEBRATE our FR. FRED’S 50th ANNIVERSARY of ORDINATION!  

On the weekend of May 18 & 19, as a Parish Community we will celebrate this most happy occasion at EACH 
of our weekend Masses AND   

SUNDAY, MAY 19 ALL are invited to a special reception in the Bishop Harrison Center 
following our 11:30am Mass. 

Parishioners & friends are invited to contribute homemade cookies to add to the celebration!  
Cookies can be dropped off at the Bishop Harrison Center on Friday or at church on Saturday.  

 

As a living tribute to the gift of Fr. Fred’s priesthood and presence among us, the Parish is creating a unique 
outdoor garden path, which will include Stations of the Cross.  

Donations toward this gift gratefully accepted.  
Please designate any donation – cash or check – for Fr. Fred’s Anniversary. 

SPREAD the WORD! ALL ARE WELCOME! 
+++++ 

FROM our CARE for OUR COMMON HOME TEAM:    
Our Diocesan Care for our Common Home Task 
Force is working together with the Diocese of 
Ogdensburg to offer in mid-May two virtual 
Thursday evening sessions to explore how all of 
us within our parishes and schools could work 
together as teams to care for God's creation.   
 

Speakers include Fr. David McCallum, SJ, from 
the Vatican (and formerly from Le Moyne 
College), Janet Broderick from the Diocese of 
Arlington, VA, Paz Artaza-Regan from Catholic 
Climate Covenant in Washington, DC, and Ron 
Russell from St. Ann's Parish in Manlius, NY.   
 

Register for these two sessions using the link at the 
bottom of the attached flyer or type into your 
browser: www.rcdony.org/laudatosi.  Contact 
Elizabeth Fleury at efleury1953@gmail.com or 315-
481-9307 with any questions. 

+++++ 
 

Spring Bereavement Group: Wednesday 3-4pm in the Harrison Center Ignatius Room for anyone 
experiencing the loss of a loved one. It does not matter if the loss is recent or if it has been months or years. 
The Group will continue on Wednesdays April 24; May 1, 8, & 15. Our SUSAN LAMANNA, RN, MSA, CNE 
facilitates the Group. 

++++++++ 
 

Final 2024 Spring Wreath Making Session on Sat, April 27 11 am - 2 
pm (ish) at All Saints Church Staff Room with Chris Greene & Meg 
Krantz –Spring Is Here!! Join us for Fun, Food, Drinks & Friends. You'll 
be guided in creating colorful, lasting wreaths to take home. This is a 
relaxed, fun event where arrival and departure is a bit free flowing. This is 
a Fundraiser to help defray the cost of maintaining & replacement 
tablecloths used for our parish events. A Free Will Offering is asked. Fun 
limited to 10 wreath makers.  Sign-up sheets in the Greeting Area! or 
contact Meg Krantz at meg.g.krantz@gmail.com or 315-243-1917.  

  
 

http://www.rcdony.org/laudatosi
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BREAKING NEWS!!! The 2024 Crawfish Festival will be held on May 4 at Clinton 
Square from 11am to 7pm. Fresh crawfish and shrimp directly from Louisiana and 
boiled on site, other Cajun foods, and local food trucks. Two music stages, family zone, 
and beverages of choice. All proceeds go to Operation Northern Comfort — the Team 
that took the lead in beautifully refurbishing our Fr. Tony Keefe’s Oak Street house 
for our Parish Refugee Welcoming/New American. All Are Welcome!! 

         ++++++ 
Assistance with spring-cleaning and “odd-jobs,” including moving and cleaning services is available with the help 
of our Columbian friends.  For more information contact Dale Avers @ 315-415-8436 or daleavers@gmail.com.  
 
All Saints’ Ministry at Jamesville Correctional Facility continues to appreciate donations of sweatsuits 
(separate pieces are fine) & coats for women & men (especially sizes M & L), as well as puzzles, chapstick, 
playing cards, games (like dominoes) as well as Wordsearch books & all-occasion greeting cards. Please 
leave your donations in the back of the church. Thank you! 
            
DATES/EVENTS TO PLAN ON:   
Tuesday, April 30th, 7-9 PM | Plymouth Church (232 E. Onondaga St Downtown Syracuse) 
Holly Near in Concert: Celebrating 50 Years of Music & Activism! Legendary folk singer Holly Near performs 
uplifting songs for justice and peace. Tickets (suggested $25 in-person, $15 livestream) available 
at bit.ly/HollyNearTickets. Questions: syrcommunitychoir@gmail.com / 315.428.8151 
Fri., May 3 “Puzzle Battle” Fundraiser for women’s educational scholarships: 6:30-9pm at the Bishop 
Harrison Center sponsored by Philanthropic Education Organization which celebrates the advancement of 
women especially by providing scholarships, awards, grants & loans for women’s education. ALL ARE 
INVITED for an evening of fun and philanthropy!! Contact: Jane Stopher 315-447-8625 or Dale Avers 
315-415-8436 
Wed., May 8 Jail Ministry Movie Night: 6pm at Park Central Presbyterian Church. Showing of the Academy 
Award winning: “Attica.” Event is FREE (donations accepted). Supports the work of Jail Ministry. 

+++++ 

LITURGY SCHEDULE: SATURDAY: 4:00pm Mass (Traditional Music)  
SUNDAY: 9:00am Mass (Gospel Choir) AND 11:30am Mass (Contemporary Music & African Choir)  
Monday – Friday: 11:30am Daily Liturgy || Sacrament of Reconciliation: SAT. 3 – 3:45pm  
Legion of Mary Meeting: Sat. 1:30pm – Tomczak Rm.|Rosary w/ Legion of Mary: TUES. 4pm – Tomczak Rm. 
Taizé Prayer: Each Wed. 6:30pm in church (Next gathering: May 1 | also livestreamed)  
 
 

Mass Intentions:   Sat.   Apr. 20 – 4:00pm: Catherine Michalski Murray – Ted & Dorothy Michalski  
                    Sun. Apr. 21 –  9:am: Claudette Clemans Malambri – daughter Regina Villani & Family (Ann.) 
           11:30am:   Julian H. Zack - Family    
          Mon. Apr. 22 – 11:30am: Jeanne & Joseph Lammana – Susan Lamanna   
         Tue.  Apr. 23  –11:30am: Valarie & Lewis Sutkowski – Family 
         Wed. Apr. 24 – 11:30am: Agnes & Stephen Kobuszewski – Grandchildren    
                      Sat.   Apr. 27 –    4:00pm:David Pospiech – Sr. Mary Ann Sakowski                                                  

 

Inclusiveness…Diversity…Continuity…Evangelization…Growth… 
All Saints Parish Pastoral Team: 
Fr. Fred Daley (Pastor)    315-530-8995  parish@allsaintssyracuse.org 
Crispin Ojwang (Pastoral Assoc.- Admin)           315-991-0323                 cojwang@syrdio.org 
Meg Ksander (Pastoral Assoc.-Ministry)  315-395-9308   ksander@allsaintssyracuse.org 
Barbara Hadley (Pastoral Care)   315-439-6240  babcia07@gmail.com 
Michael Songer (Faith Formation)   315-466-8482          allsaintsff@syrdio.org  
Cherie Cogan (New American Ministry)  315-491-7066   cheriecogan@gmail.com 

Sun. 4/21 Mon. 4/22 Tues. 4/23 Wed. 4/24 Thurs. 4/25 Fri. 4/26 Sat. 4/27 
9am: Mass  
 
 

NO  
FAITH  
FORMATION 
 
 

11:30am:  
Mass  
 

11:30am: 
Mass 
 
  
 

 

 

10-11:15am 
Book Study 
 

11:30am: 
Mass 
 

4pm: Rosary – 
Tomczak Rm. 
7pm: Bible  
Study 

10am: Bible  
Study 
11:30am: 
Mass 
 

3pm: 
Bereavement 
Group 

 

11:30am: 
Liturgy of  
the Word  
w/ Comm.  
 
 

11:30am: 
Liturgy of 
 the Word  
w/ Comm.  

 

1:30pm: 
Legion of 
Mary Mtg. 
 

4:00pm: 
Mass 
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Easter	Flower	Offerings….	 		 	 In	Memory/Honor	of	
Eric Greenfield Our grandparents 
Jerry Riordan  
James Johnson-Aiello  
William & Mary Chadwick  
Cindy & David Kirby  
Andrew & Catherine Stephens  
Sandra Wiggins  
John & Katherine Sodja  
Kathleen Kelly  
Zoila Criollo  
Thea Van Der Ven  
Susan Lamanna  
Leo & Diane Berman  
Therese Cherny Mario Cherny 
Estella Duffee  
Sisters of St Joseph  
John Bertrand  
Lucy Karpinski  
Sandra Lutz & family Tom Lutz 
Silkey Family Bob & Ellen Silkey 
 Snyder/Dovey Family 
Lois Easterday  
John & Jane Stopher  
Kathleen Gosh Marty Gosh, Jean Moran, Bob Moran 
Robert Manfredi  
Cindy Mahfoud Ron Mahfoud, Jackson family, Erlinda Monterosso, Grandma Turner, 

Grandma Jackson 
Louis Goodman Jr  
Thomas Kennedy, Ann Ryan  
Barbara Hadley  
Joan Page  
Mr & Mrs Michael Ames Lawrence and Mary Ames 
Mark Kowalski  
Cherny family  
Amanda Webster  
Walter Stein Deceased loved ones 
John Galvin  
Dr Theresa White Carruba Family, Gospel Choir 
Lillie  & Milt Fields  
Nancy Zarach Deceased members of Zarach & Jocz families 
Teresa Dzilenski  
Marisa Marron Victor & Sarah Villani 
Mary Ann Laidlaw Enrico Raulli S.J. & Rose and Paul Raulli 

 



John Habarurema & Pasickazia 
Nyiramshoro 

 

Ellenrose Galgano Michael Galgano, Rev Msgr Charles Borgognoni 
Elaine McKnight Ignacio Mendes 
Kevin Scannell  
Francis Morigi Elizabeth Kimberly, Patricia Hamilton, Robert W Wolff 
Mary Ann Wilson & Robert Humphrey  

Josephine Panetta My sisters and husband 
Joan Vinal Ross Family 
Stephen Marcellus  
Virginia Winters Frances & Edward Winters, Buda Family, Graziano Family, Monique Misoff 
Kathleen Owens Owens Family & Long Family 
Judith Ashe Phime & Ashe Families 
Maximo Flint-Morgan Maximo E Flint, Marie Morgan, Arecelia Abbott-Boan, Nicholas Fernandez 
Darris & Mildred Williams Percy & Thelma King, Pete & Cali Williams 
Rosemary Lewis  
Mary Kuhn   
Katie Briggs  
Kenneth & Debra Hamilton Schoening Earl & Lula F. Hamilton, Myra N. Schoening Moulton, Uwe H. Schoening. 

Nassau Family, Ferdinand Family 
Bethyl Dodge Beandette & Dodge families 
Steven & Susan Shaw  
Janet Frye  
Mr & Mrs Michael Bockheim  
Sister Maureen Rock & Eileen D’Onofrio 
Art Pichette, Jr  
Josephine Artim Nicholas Artim, Jr 
Joan Willard Mary & Ray Hinck; Ginger Jones Boyle 
Joseph Ridgway Judy Bliss Ridgway 
Patricia Atkinson Bill & Jared Atkinson; deceased members of Finerty and Atkinson families 
Debra Holler  
Susan Becke  
Kathleen Curtis  
Julie & Michael Sherlock-Fishman  

 
 

 
 
 


